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  Weekly Parish Diary
Week Commencing 1st October 2017

	
Day/Date
	
St John Vianney
	
St Cuthbert

	Saturday 30th
G
	5.30-6.00 pm    Confession
6.15 pm   Vigil Mass
Peter Birtley
	

	Sunday
1st October
G
	11.00 am   Mass
Don Lowther

	8.45 am-9.15 am    Confession
9.30 am   Mass
Mary Flanagan

	Monday 2nd
	9.00 am    Morning Prayer
9.15 am    Communion Service
	
 

	Tuesday 3rd
G
	6.00 pm     Exposition
6.40 pm     Rosary
7.00 pm     Mass
Joe Pollock
	

	Wednesday 4th
St Francis of
Assisi
W
	9.00 am     Exposition
9.35 am     Morning Prayer and 
                    Peace Rosary
10.00 am   Mass
Anita Thompson
	 

	Thursday 5th
G
	
                  
	9.30 am     Exposition
10.00 am   Mass
Lucy and Jack Kelly

	Friday 6th
G

	6.00 pm   Exposition
6.30 pm   Mass
Father Anthony Donaghue
	10.00 am   Mass

	Saturday 7th
G
	5.30-6.00 pm    Confession
6.15 pm   Vigil Mass
People of the parish
	

	Sunday 8th
G
	11.00 am   Mass
Thanksgiving for Lucy’s recovery
	8.45 am-9.15 am    Confession
9.30 am   Mass
Stephen Woods








Coffee Mornings - Remember, all are welcome to join our coffee mornings:
St Cuthbert - after Sunday 9.30 am Mass
St John Vianney - after Sunday 11.00 am Mass and Wednesday 10.00 am Mass 



Parishes of St John Vianney, West Denton and
St Cuthbert, Throckley

Parish Priest: Father David Smith
Resident at: St John Vianney, Hillhead Parkway, 
West Denton, Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 1DP
Tel: (0191) 2676063
Email: stjohnvianneywestdenton@gmail.com 
Websites: www.stjohnvianneynewcastle.com
             www.stcuthbertsthrockley.com


Week Commencing 1st October 2017
26th Sunday of the Year
Prayer of the Church - Week 2, Year A
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God is inviting us to make a commitment and put our faith into
action.  Even though it can take us time to put the past behind us, 
God is prepared to immediately welcome us back and look at what we
are like in the here and now.  He is always ready to offer eternal life to
those who renounce their life of sin and try to be more Christ-like.
Visits to the Sick and Housebound - If you are aware of anyone who would like a visit, please contact Father David.

Hospital Chaplaincy - Should you or a family member be going into the RVI or Freeman hospital and require a visit from the Hospital Chaplain, please contact the parish office, preferably between 10.00 am-2.00 pm, Tuesday to Friday.  

Church Ministries and Prayers for the Sick - Please check the notice board each week for rotas and the names of our sick parishioners.

Holy Souls and Masses for any Intentions - Envelopes are available in the porches should you wish to have a Mass said for any intention including anniversary of death and celebration Masses for special anniversaries and intentions.

Baptism - Application forms are available at both churches or make enquiries at the parish office.  The next baptism preparation course takes place on Thursday 9th November.  It is expected that both parents attend this course before any baptism takes place as it gives a much better insight into the commitment being made by parents during preparation for this very important sacrament.  

St John Vianney 200 Club - Congratulations to the following winners of the September draw:

Name			         Number                 Amount
Missionaries of Charity	              69                           £40
Oz and Ailsa Arabacioglu                   4                           £25 
Molly Graham                                    66                           £15


Winnings still needing to be collected are available by contacting the parish office.  Application forms for new and existing members are available in the porch.

Thank You - To parishioners and Lisieux/Lourdes pilgrims from elsewhere who supported last Sunday’s Youth Afternoon High Tea and Benediction at St John Vianney.  £877 was raised which will go towards the deposits needed to send more young people and qualified nurses from our parishes to work with hospital and less abled pilgrims in Lourdes in the summer of 2018.  A list of raffle ticket winners is available in the porch and please see Father David for any unclaimed prizes.  A wonderful afternoon was enjoyed by all.
Ladies Group - Come and join us on the first Tuesday of each month, 7.30 pm, in St John Vianney church hall.  Next meeting is Tuesday 3rd October when there will be a ‘Bring and Buy’.  All are welcome.

Day of Prayer - All are welcome to a day of prayer at English Martyrs church in Fenham on Tuesday 3rd October, 10.30 am (for 11.00 am start) to 3.00 pm.  Please bring a packed lunch.

CAFOD Soup Lunches - There will be a soup lunch on Tuesday 3rd October at 12 noon in St Cuthbert’s, Throckley, church hall and on Friday 6th October at 12 noon in St John Vianney church hall in aid of CAFOD Family Fast Day.  This is a wonderful way to raise money for very good causes while coming together as parishioners, building up a sense of community in our own parishes.  Volunteers give of their time to prepare and serve food, including our mini Vinnies (SVP) from both of our primary schools who come along to serve.  Please consider coming along for a bowl of soup and bread, tea or coffee and good company.

The Source - The Source is available for young people at St Mary’s Cathedral offering an opportunity for them to meet for praise and worship between 7.00 pm and 8.30 pm.  The dates are as follows - Wednesday 4th October, Wednesday 6th December, Wednesday 7th February 2018, Wednesday 7th March 2018.

Blackfriars Partnership - The Partnership Development Group continues to make good progress led by Father Shaun O’Neill.  Since the workshop in July the four sub groups Lay Leadership, Youth, Administration and Finance have met regularly, developing ideas for working together to streamline parish work. Ultimately we want to relieve the burden on our priests.  The PDG needs to expand to include others involved in ministries in their parishes, forming two further sub groups, Liturgy and Communication.  We aim to present the ideas to our Partnership of Priests for discussion later this year.  There will be a Partnership service on Monday 4th December at St Mary’s Cathedral at 7.00 pm.  Our PDG representatives are Margaret Archbold, 07929157363 and Ginette Tweddle, 0191 2642599.

Job Vacancy, Pauline Books & Media, St Mary’s Cathedral - Part-time assistant (approximately 26 hours per week).  See poster in porch for further details.  For an application form, e-mail angelagrantdsp@yahoo.com. 
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